Friday, November 12, 2010

Jonathan Laker
— apology

ON 24 March we
reported that BAA sec-
urity officer Jonathan
Laker had misused a
body scanner at
Heathrow and took a
naked scan of a
female colleague.

We now accept that
this was untrue and
comments attributed
to him were incorrect.

Mr Laker issued
legal proceedings
which we have now
resolved with the pay-
ment of damages. We
apologise to him and
to all involved for the
upset and embarrass-
ment caused.



